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Delgado, Martha

From: Delgado, Martha

Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2018 11:23 AM

To: Pino, Jorge

Cc: Alberto Diaz

Subject: Re: 1129 Sevilla Ave

Thank you. 
 

Martha S. Delgado  
Code Enforcement Officer  
City of Coral Gables  
305-460-5325 
 
On Sep 13, 2018, at 10:30 AM, Pino, Jorge <jpino@coralgables.com> wrote: 

Outstanding. 
  
Keep me posted. 
  
J Pino 
  

From: Alberto Diaz [mailto:Alberto@GablesConstructionGroup.com]  

Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2018 10:22 AM 
To: Pino, Jorge 

Subject: Re: 1129 Sevilla Ave 
  
Good morning Jorge,  
  
I know I still you the proposal for 1129 Sevilla, I’ve just been a little bit overwhelmed these past 
couple weeks.  I’m gonna try my hardest to have it to you by Monday.  
  
Thank you,  

Alberto Diaz 
President 
1200 Anastasia Avenue #207 | Coral Gables, FL 33134 
O 305.459.1177 | C 305.342.6327 | F  305.459.1177 

To help 
protect your 
privacy, 
Micro so ft 
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Sent from my Gables Construction Group iPhone  
 
On Aug 22, 2018, at 8:11 AM, Pino, Jorge <jpino@coralgables.com> wrote: 

Hi Alberto,  
  
I do not have anyone that I can use or even recommend.  
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I have a meeting with the C.G. Employees Group Committee tomorrow in order to 

discuss this property. Even with our best intensions, I doubt we will be able to receive 

anything in the 5 digits.  
  
As I stated at our meeting, please prepare the best proposal you can and present it to 

her. That’s all we can really do at this point. 
  
I included the Code Enf. Officer Martha Delagado in the reply as this is her case. 
  
Thank you,  
  
Jorge Pino 
Mobile Permit Service Coordinator 
City of Coral Gables 
405 Biltmore Way 3rd Floor 
Coral Gables, FL 33134 
305 460 5272 
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From: Alberto Diaz [mailto:Alberto@GablesConstructionGroup.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, August 22, 2018 7:59 AM 

To: Pino, Jorge 
Subject: 1129 Sevilla Ave 
  
Gm Jorge, 
  
I’ve been calling around the engineers that I know and I’m fortunately nobody 
wants to take on this job pro bono. Let me know your thoughts are maybe you can 
find somebody with in the city that can do this, I wouldn’t want to give an 
estimate not knowing the details of the scope of work.  
  
Thank you,  

Alberto Diaz 
President 
1200 Anastasia Avenue #207 | Coral Gables, FL 33134 
O 305.459.1177 | C 305.342.6327 | F  305.459.1177 
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Sent from my Gables Construction Group iPhone  
Please Note: Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Most written 
communications to or from State and Local Officials regarding State or Local 
business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your 
email communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.  


